
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League January 2022 Board Minutes 

 

Members present:  Allen, Bauer, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, Jessen, Tritt, 

Rainey, McMichael, Gabel, Dunning 

 

Members Absent:  Pauling, Hedges, Honeycutt, Toomey, Gerhart, Vogt 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, January 11, 2022, in the 

Holmes Golf meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

 

Allen informed the board that 22 of the 24 Fun Day dates have been filled and 

options are available for the other two.  He is finding that due to recent surge in 

golf numbers, senior events are not as desirable as in the past.  Most courses are 

willing to accommodate our league as we helped them during past slow times. 

 

Moved by Bauer and seconded by McMichael that beginning in the 2023 season, 

there will be NO division play during the week of July 4th.  After brief discussion, 

motion carried unanimously. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 10:45. 

 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary   


